
 

 

GOVERNMENT OF INDIA 

MINISTRY OF RAILWAYS 

 

LOK SABHA  

  UNSTARRED QUESTION NO.1324 

TO BE ANSWERED ON 14.12.2022 

 

EXTENSION OF FOB 

 

 

1324. SHRI  NATARAJAN P.R. :  

 

Will the Minister of RAILWAYS be pleased to state: 

 

(a) whether any proposal requesting for approval to extend the 

newly built FOB at Coimbatore-North towards MTP roadside has 

been received from the General Manager Railway Southern Region, 

Chennai in the recent past; 

(b) if so, the details thereof; 

(c) Whether the said approval has been granted; and 

(d) if not, the reasons therefor? 

ANSWER 

MINISTER OF RAILWAYS, COMMUNICATIONS AND 

ELECTRONICS & INFORMATION TECHNOLOGY 

 

(SHRI ASHWINI VAISHNAW) 

(a) to (c)  Yes, Sir. The approval has been granted to Southern 

Railway on 11.10.2022 for ‘Salem Division - Proposed Extension of 

Foot Over Bridge 6m wide at Coimbatore North Junction’ for a total 

cost of ₹ 3.62 crore. 

 

(d) Does not arise. 

***** 


